NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Meeting Cancellation

CITY OF CAPE CORAL CHARTER SCHOOL AUTHORITY
GOVERNING BOARD

The January 14, 2020 Governing Board Meeting has been cancelled.
The next Regularly Scheduled Meeting will be held on Tuesday,

February 11, 2020 at 5:30P.M., in the Cape Coral City Council
Chambers, 1015 Cultural Park Blvd, Cape Coral, FL 33990.



